SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST

Lord hath wade,
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Communion kits are available at the
Visitor’s Center.
Please pick up enough for
you and your family as

you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the
Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN
May 21, 2023

WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Chris Cummings

The Battle Belongs to the Lord - H# 749
Light the Fire

PRAYER - Bobby Davis

SCRIPTURE READING
Luke 24:44-53

Wonderful, Merciful Savior
Hallelujah! What a Savior - H 337

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Bill Reed
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Shine, Jesus, Shine- # 290
Jesus, Hold My Hand - H 412

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“Focus on Renewal”

Daniel 3:13-15

Lamb QfGod -H 176
Great Are You, Lord

CLOSING PRAYER - Steven Goode

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723
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DON BROOKS is recuperating at home following a hos-
pital stay.

ROy DORSEY was released from the hospital this past
Sunday and is resting at home.

STEVE DYER’S test results showed the tumor to be
cancerous but the surgeon believes it was all removed. He
will follow up with his doctor in three months.

JANELLE ROBERTS is recuperating at home following
surgery on a broken wrist.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Elizabeth Bazaldua, DJ Birdwell,
Alyssa Blalack, Lilly Blalack, Pat Brack, Barbara Brown, Keith Brown,
Christy Burkhalter, Lisa Corbell, Layton Cummings, Eleanor Cox,
Daryl & Whitney Davis, Joe & Kathy Davis, Neva Davis, Michael
Dorsey, Randy Fletcher, Blake Foster, Tami Hale, Harvey Hand, Roy
Hunt, Linda Jamison, Bob Kessler, Glenn Kleeburg, Tyler Line, Pat
Lynch, Bob Payne, Jennifer Payne, Bette Pilkinton, Rusty Ressler,
James Rowell, Jerry Shaw, Bill Sherrill, Bailey Thornton, Christina
Vanover, Christy Wade, Linda Warner

To remain on the prayer list, please notify the office with an
update at your earliest convenience.

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Kathy Buckner
U SN0 J
ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:
Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:...................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith
Ken Sabella Dodd Vinson
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Happy Bisthiday

Christy Vinson, Diane Durant, Tara Haney,
June Chenault, Darla Goode!!!

Happy Ainveysiny

Kerry & Kathy Buckner!!!

CONGRATULATIONS

Ann Bradshaw and Sylvia Jones are proud to announce
the graduation of their granddaughter, Dr. Bethany (Bradshaw)
Monea, on Saturday, May 13th, from the University of Penn-
sylvania with her PhD. of Education. Congratulations to all!!!

MOTHERLY LOVE

The young ladies who have been on the receiving end of
Motherly Love this past year are planning a “Thank You”
luncheon immediately following the AM services on Sunday,
June 4th, for the ladies who have helped organize and serve
at this year's meetings. The salad luncheon also includes en-
tertainment! If you have helped in any way this year with Moth-
erly Love, whether it's been planning/organizing the meetings,
speaking, supplying food, etc., then you are invited! Please
RSVP by signing the list in the foyer to help our young ladies
know for how many to plan.

THANK You

Thank you for all of the calls, cards and food since my sur-
gery. | hope to be out and about again before long. I truly ap-
preciate your thoughts and prayers on my behalf.

Janelle Roberts

Steve & | would like to thank you all for the prayers and
cards we've received following the loss of his son and during
Steve’s recent surgery and cancer diagnosis. Your love and
support have helped us through some very difficult days.
Thank you again for everything you have done for us.

Steve & Becky Dyer
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Zo0 Gllusgow - Kate Safelli
Melmie Tiepiton
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